From: Office of the Registrar

To:

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Monday, November 21, 2022 12:15:31 PM
----- Original Message-----

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Sunday, November 20, 2022 7:29 AM

To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-20

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
K. Morrison

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

I am a low income, single income person over 60 years old and I don't feel there should be any more increases in the
price of gas at this time. First, Enbridge just had a price increase. Second, during this inflationary period, it is most
difficult to just be able to afford the basics in life and for those like myself who are low income and a senior single
homemaker, it is very very difficult to just get by. We all need heat for the furnace and hot water in order to live
and I already have my heat turned down as low as it can go in the house. I wear long underwear all of the time to
stay warm. I don't feel that another price increase is warranted or fair to those of us

who are low income. As a low income senior person, we do not receive any

assistance for our gas heating bills similar to what is currently available for hydro costs, so there are no p rograms
for low income older people to decrease the cost for those who are struggling to survive. I ask that this request for
higher costs for gas be declined. Thank you.

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --





